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Chambers, Laura M.

From: Tjbrewer94354@aol.com

Sent: Sunday, November 22, 2009 7:18 PM

To: EP, RegComments

Subject: Outdoor Wood Boiler Restrictions
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Dear EQB,
I am very opposed to any restrictions on outdoor wood furnaces.
Please see attached letter.

Please acknowledge receipt of this opinion.

Sincerely,

Terry J Brewer

11/30/2009
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SglnSWeOma,BmWiogl#F^
400 Market Street
Harrisburg, PA 17101-2301

Email: RegComm#M#Mg^Mm.

Dear Environmental Quality Board,

SmcWly,


